
 

FOI: 9071066 Denning Point

Can you tell me what support is Tower Hamlets Council offering them in regards to 
Denning Point? 

The Mayor, Chief Executive and various officers of Tower Hamlets Council met with all 
the key housing associations operating in the borough on 26th June. The Chief Executive 
of EastendHomes was present at this meeting and the Mayor said that the Council would 
offer all housing associations, including EastendHomes, any key advice and general 
support they could to help meet the challenges faced following the Grenfell Tower 
disaster. This offer of advice and general support has been on-going since the Grenfell 
Tower disaster happened on 14th June 2017. A joint statement between Eastend Homes 
and the Council has also been released.

Can you tell me will they be given access to public funds? If so will they have to pay it 
back? 

Local authorities are working with the Department of Communities and Local Government 
(DCLG) on this matter, however DCLG have not yet made any public funding available.

Can you tell me is this offer been made to all housing associations? 

Please see the above response.

Does this offer apply to private landlords? 

Please see the above response.


